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OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
P. O. BOX 871

SANTA FE. NEW MEXICO

Ueeember 27, 1955

Continental Oil Company
P. O. Box b§
Eunice, New Mexico

Attention: Mr, W. E. Allen, Dist. Supt. of Production

CGentlemen:

Reference is made to your letter dated December 22,
1955 in regard to your L. G. Hill Well No. 1-D, 4-218-37E, in which you
desire that the Form C-105 vou submitted on November 1§, 1955 should
be cancelled due to the well going to 100% water.

It is not neceesary to cancel Form C-105, but please
submit Form C-102 indicating that you desire the well to be considered
a shut-in drilling well. Also indicate your plans on a Form C-102 to
test the Grayburg formation uphole on the same Form C-102 or submit
it later if there is to be a delay.

Very truly yours,

Warren W. Mankin
District Engineer

WWM:jh
cec: Oil Conservation Conmission, Hobbs
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